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I wish to object to the proposed alteration of the existing terms of the planning permission
for the second runway. The proposal would facilitate increased flights during night hours
causing undue disturbance and nuisance to the community. The existing arrangements
provide adequate opportunity to meet emergencies.

-- 
Caoimhín Ó Ruairc




